



MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-018

TO: School District Superintendents

Principals

FROM: Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer

DATE: February 16, 2021

SUBJECT: Accreditation Rules Changes Public Comment

CHAPTER 6 REQUESTED RULES CHANGES PUBLIC COMMENT – NOW OPEN

The Wyoming Department of Education seeks public comment on the proposed changes to the Chapter 6 Rules, District and School Accreditation. Public comment may be submitted online, in person, or by mail until 12:59 p.m. on April 1, 2021.

The proposed Chapter 6 Rules changes can be found <u>here</u>. The statement of reasons can be found here.

Send written comments to:

Wyoming Department of Education Attn: Bill Pannell 122 W. 25th Street, Suite E200 Cheyenne, WY 82002

All public comments will be recorded verbatim, including the submitter's name and city of residence, on the **Secretary of State website** as part of the rules promulgation process.

For more information, contact Bill Pannell, Accreditation and Support Supervisor, at 307-777-3781 or bill.pannell@wyo.gov.